
Attendance Award
Chestnut Class – 98%

Dear God,
Thank you for friendship and love.
Thank you for good relationships.
Sorry for bad behaviours.
Please forgive us.
Amen

Our Christian Value this term is:
Reconciliation

Head Teacher’s Award
Selim – Cedar Class
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Dates for your Diary

Monday 24th March:
Band Club – Year 3 / Year 4
Girls’ Football

Tuesday 25th March:
Gymnastics Club – Year 3 / Year 4
IXL Prize Winners to The Gate, Picturehouse cinema

Wednesday 26th March: JAM Club – Year 3 / Year 4 / Year 5 / Year 6

Thursday 27th March:
Maths Booster
Minecraft Club – Year 4 / Year 5 / Year 6
NO SONG WRITING CLUB

Friday 28th March: Boys’ Football Squad

TTRS – Most Accurate
Luart – Cedar Class

NumBots – Most Improved
Nikolas – Sycamore Class

Parents’ Coffee Morning with Lee Duffy
We had a good turn-out for the coffee morning 
today- thank you to all who came.

Lee introduced himself to the group and we had a 
‘question and answer’ time where we explored the 
new partnership between Christ Church and St 
Mary’s Bryanston Square.

It was a very positive meeting and if you missed 
it- don’t worry- Lee will be back after Easter and 
we will organise more opportunities for you to 
meet him.

Earlier this week, Paula, Lee and Amy led 
Collective Worship together so that the children 
could also see Lee.
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BBC 500 Words Competition

Well done to all of the children who wrote a story at home in order to enter this 
year’s BBC 500 Words competition. 

It was a pleasure to submit so many excellent entries on your behalf. Thank you to 
the parents/carers of those children for encouraging your loved one to ‘have a go’. 

While nobody from the school emerged victorious in the national competition this 
year, we were able to award a £10 National Book Token voucher for what we 
considered our ‘Top 3’ school entries.  Mohamad, Mianna and Khadijatu were chosen 
and they can now have a good look around Waterstones or 
Foyle’s with £10 to spend. We look forward to next year’s competition 
already!

Girls’ Football
Last Friday, nine of our girls' football squad represented the school brilliantly at the 
Hub Cup in Regent's Park.
On a mainly sunny afternoon, our girls picked up three wins and one draw from five 
matches played. For many of them, it was their first experience of playing 
competitively on grass and I think they loved it!
It was wonderful to see all the children grow and improve as the day progressed. We 
were so very proud of you; we can't wait to see you continue your progression.
(Delilah, I am so sorry I didn't take the team photo until the end of the day because 
you had gone home by that point and so missed out. I must do better next 
time [Ross])




